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News 

Christmas and the New Year celebrations are over and our thoughts are 

starting to look ahead to the new season in under 3 months time. 

Officially our green will be open on 10th April.  

President’s Charity 

Our President, Mick McAuliffe has chosen Children with Cancer as his 

charity for his year in office. You can support this by putting your loose 

change in the bottle on the bar. There will be fund-raising events during 

the season to support this charity. 

 

                       www.childrenwithcancer.org.uk 

 

 

Social Events 

We have held a very successful New Year dance and our January 

dance was also well attended. Our Quiz nights are very popular, and our 

thanks go to Pete and June. 

Dates for your diary. 

February 1st   Quiz 

February 15th Valentines Dance with James Robertson 

February 29th Quiz 

March 28th     Dance with TBA 

 

 

 



Bonus Ball 

£5 Christmas Bonus  

£95 paid out to 19 non winners for year 2019 

Saturday 4th January Number 11 J Walker 

Saturday 11th January Number 14 B Bentley 

Any queries re our Bonus Ball competition please contact Brian Bentley 

New Shirts 

The committee have decided to have new club shirts. The design is 

based on the Invictus Falcon. We have added a third colour, Sky Blue, 

which is the colour on the club badge. (see banner on top of newsletter). 

We would like everyone to be wearing these on the green this season so 

the committee will fund two half price shirts per member provided fees 

have been paid by February 14th 

See Dave Saunders email for sizes and let him know your requirements 

by 14th February 

Green 

You will be aware the banking to our green was coming away in various 

places, most noticeably behind rink 6. We have again contacted the 

council and they have promised it will all be repaired by the beginning of 

the season. 

Friday Evenings 

The Club House is open from 8 o’clock on Friday evenings to all 

members both bowlers and social. Please join us for a drink and a chat. 

Website 

Please remember there is a wealth of information on our website 

www.brushbowlsclub.co.uk  (CTRL & Click to access) 

DO NOT FORGET GREEN OPENS ON APRIL 10TH 

 

Fay Benford   23rd January 2020 

http://www.brushbowlsclub.co.uk/

